Professor Anvita Abbi (Padma Shri)

Shri Anindo Majumdar Chief Secretary Andaman and Nicobar Administration Port Blair

B2/2159 Parkview Apartments Pocket 2/3, Vasant Kunj New Delhi 110070 March 16, 2018

H. Fr. Brains

Dear Sir.

I have been commissioned by the Central Institute of Indian Languages, Mysore, to document two endangered languages of the Nicobar Islands, viz. Sanenyo spoken in Chowra Island and Luro spoken in Terrasa Island. I along with my 4 research assistants would be visiting Port Blair for three to four weeks beginning 28th March 2018. I would be obliged if we are given the facility of using government accommodation [3 rooms only] for the period of our stay at subsidized rate. As the work assigned to me of national importance and has to be completed on mission mode, any small help from your office will be a big one for us.

As you are aware of that my work on the Great Andamanese languages in the past had brought Padma Shri and many international awards, I feel privileged to be chosen for this work on Nicobarese languages. I hope to be extended all help and support from your office as I did in the past. I am attaching a short one page CV of mine for your reference. Thanking you,

With regards, Anvita Abbi Mo: 09810627835

Borffenor application from online email

e mail: anvitaahbi@gmdll.com A

new Note in this segged.

to Tribal Welfan